

THE **DUCKLING**

ARLINGTON

Dear Alumni,

The chapter is happy to report we are off to a strong new start. The current executive board is full with new minds consisting of all members that rushed in spring and fall 2014. This gives us a new perspective and a better path for the chapter to grow. This is the first issue of the bimonthly newsletter that we are rolling out. We hope this will increase alumni relations and participation within the chapter. The actives are going to bring the chapter back stronger than it has ever been, and we would like you to join us on this journey. We will be hosting alumni events soon and will keep you posted with the dates.

Fraternally,
Stuart Arias,
VP of Recruitment #706

WELCOME THE ASSOCIATE NEW MEMBERS OF SPRING 2015



Austin Law Associate New Member President



Gabriel Quiroz

Oscar Moreno

"For Those Who Wait"

The Arlington chapter will be hosting its first ever 5k Walk/Run on April 18, 2015. All proceeds will go to the children of the oncology unit at Children's Hospital in Dallas. This charitable campaign is very personal to our brother Ty Granberry, who was one of those children in the hospital bed, waiting hours upon hours between his chemotherapy treatments.

Please help these children and donate at http://www.gofundme.com/mmfzik

The chapter is also asking for help to get sponsors for this event, if there are any leads, please let Ty Granberry know at ty.granberry@mavs.uta.edu

There is a current Facebook event if you would like further information!

INDUCTION



DATES TO REMEMBER

- **GSI WEEK** March 23-27 (Further info will be posted to Alumni Facebook page)
- Initiation April 12 (Will be held at the Lonestar Auditorium at 1pm Mark Polvi will be our speaker)
- Ducks on A Pond April 26, 10:30am
- Canoe Trip TBD
- Chapter Meetings Held every Sunday at 7pm at the Guadalupe Room in the University Center.

COME EDUCATE THE CHAPTER AT MEETING!

We are always looking for Alumni to come to our meetings and share a story about their time at UTA and with the chapter. We also would like for anyone to come educate the chapter on popular topics like Alcohol Abuse, Loss Prevention, Recruitment Tips, etc. Please contact the Alumni Relations chair stuart.arias@mavs.uta.edu if you would like to come out!

CHAPTER STANDING

- Chapter GPA: 3.02 (UTA fraternity average is 2.83)
- Chapter size: 27 (UTA fraternity average is 50)
- # Of Incidents: ZERO

ALUMNI RECOGNITION 2015



Harold Link

Thank you for coming out to Preference Night at Spaghetti Warehouse and sharing your experiences about the chapter to the potentials and actives.

Joel Villarreal

Thank you for attending Rush Week and helping with our recruitment.



Special Thanks to...

Matt and Nick Pluim for donating numerous amounts of drinks and merchandise to help with Rush Week and events we've had so far this semester, and continuing to actively help out our chapter. It means a lot to each brother here at UTA.

SO FAR THIS SEMESTER....

